
Draft NSW Greyhound Welfare Code of Practice

Information session

Richmond

Tuesday 18 February 

5.30pm

For more information about the draft NSW Greyhound Welfare Code of Practice 

visit www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/consultation or call 13 49 42. 

The draft NSW Greyhound Welfare Code of Practice is now open for public

consultation and will conclude on 31 March 2020. 

 

Commission staff will be attending the Richmond track to provide an

overview of the draft Code of Practice. Industry participants, stakeholders

and the general public are encouraged to attend and provide feedback on

the draft code.

 

We look forward to seeing you.


